
	

	

Queen’s Birthday 
Weekend 

School is closed  
Monday 1st June 

Our classrooms 
are ready!! 

Staff	and	students	have	been	busy	
this	week	moving	their	classroom	
equipment	and	resources	to	their	
new	classes.	
	
Notices	have	been	sent	out	to	
whānau	today	to	inform	you	all	of	
the	changes	happening	next	week	
as	we	get	settled	in	to	the	new	
classes.	

	
	
	
	
to	everyone	who	has	

downloaded	and	is	using	
our	school	app	for	
Contact	Tracing.	

Term	2	Week	7	
Friday	29th	May	

2020	

Fruit in Schools 
back	Tuesday	2nd	June	


